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                 The Other side of Obedience 
         
Dear Nekesa (Harvester), 

 This month we have had a wonderful time with our fellow brothers and sisters in 
Christ at the World of Life Christian Fellowship Word Camp. At the conference, people came 
from all over Kenya, at great lengths, to be part of this. Among these travelers are the 
Pastors and congregants of many of our extension churches of Word of Life. These men and 
women of God have gone through Bungoma Bible School, and are now taking the gospel 
to different corners of the country. This is because of your partnership with Bungoma Bible 
Ministries! These Pastors have been equipped to go out and fulfill the great commission. 
Thank you! 1 Thessalonians 1:2 “We give thanks to God always for you all, making mention 
of you in our prayers.” 

During the conference we ordained 30 more ministers. Among them were Pastors from 
various Word Of life Christian Fellowship churches around the country. 

The ordination ceremony was a powerful service where these ministers of the Gospel 
publicly committed themselves to serve God and pursue Him only, teaching God’s 
ordinances in solid truth to the people that they serve.	
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We were also really excited to have our team from Kakuma Refugee Camp, which is the 
newest Word Of life Christian Fellowship church. It was planted inside the refugee camp. The 
church is a multi-national church with people from Congo, Sudan, Burundi, Rwanda, Uganda 
and Even Somalia who were displaced during the wars. 

The team from Kakuma had to go through the legal visa process to leave the camp, and had  
a 20 hour journey to Bungoma. Unfortunately, they were robbed along the way. The people 
of the conference stood together with them, and gave financially toward their fare back to 
the camp. It was a blessing and we were touched by their heart, reminding us that the love of 
Christ is truly multinational, global, and able to withstand persecution. 

We are also excited to share with you that we had over 30 salvations that this years Word Camp! 

We are inspired to continue in this labor of love, see 
more people come to Christ, and  grow effectively in 
our ministry. We have received many 
testimonies about what our Lord 
Jesus Christ has done in people 
during this conference. We wait, 
expectantly, to see what the Holy 
Spirit continues to do through their 
lives.  
Thank you for Your Partnership with 

Bungoma Bible Ministries! You are 
truly blessing those on the other side of your obedience! The fruit of your 
seeds are growing! 
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Justus and Margaret 
Ochuro

Pastor of the Kakuma Church Kakuma Church refugees
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